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Good day IHPA colleagues 
 
Thank you for the below invite to provide feedback on the agency’s planned activities for the 2022–
23 period. The AMA has studied the Plan and we would like to advise you we will not be providing a 
formal submission.  
 
The AMA supports the Work Program and Corporate Plan 2022-23 as outlined and commends IHPA 
for the work undertaken.  
 
The AMA appreciates the Authority’s engagement with stakeholders and seeking input on the 
planned activities. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 

 

Aleksandra Zivkovic 
Senior Policy Advisor 
 
Australian Medical Association 
 
W:  www.ama.com.au  
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